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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT RELATING TO NEWSPAPER ARTICLES
AND

RESUMPTION OF TRADING

The board of directors (the “Board”) of IGG Inc (the “Company”) is aware of certain

newspaper articles published in Hong Kong on Wednesday, 6 March 2019 (the

“Articles”) containing certain financial information of the Company, including net

profit, revenue, profit margin, earnings per share and proposed dividend, for the year

ended 31 December 2018 (the “Relevant Financial Information”), which was

leaked through a mobile online platform administered by the public relations agency

(the “PR Agency”) engaged by the Company.

The Board would like to clarify that the Relevant Financial Information was uploaded

to the mobile online platform due to the technical error of the PR Agency. The Board

further clarifies that the contents of the Articles, including the Relevant Financial

Information, are correct but have not been approved or authorized by the Board for

publication at that moment.

The Company will publish the annual results of the Company and its subsidiaries for

the year ended 31 December 2018 (the “2018 Annual Results”) on Wednesday, 6

March 2019 on the websites of the Company (www.igg.com) and the Stock Exchange

(www.hkex.com.hk). Shareholders and potential investors are urged to refer to the

2018 Annual Results published by the Company.
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RESUMPTION OF TRADING

At the request of the Company, trading in shares on the Stock Exchange was halted

with effect from 11:47 a.m. on Wednesday, 6 March 2019 pending publication of this

announcement and release of the 2018 Annual Results. An application has been made

by the Company to the Stock Exchange for resumption of trading in shares on the

Stock Exchange with effect from 9:00 a.m. on Thursday, 7 March 2019.

Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are reminded to exercise
caution when dealing in the shares of the Company.

By order of the Board
IGG INC

Zongjian Cai
Chairman
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